j(}hn spincer Thu 20 Feb TE19
to a3Bderbyjunvtion@planninginspedctorate go.uk

A38 FLYOVER BREADSALL DARLEY ABBEY

Dear Sir
i am strongly opposed to the work and construction of a fiyover on the A38 at Breadsall

the construction will cause some 4 years of chaos and no doubt put iocal business] in to difficulty or
‘bankrupsy

it willl cause total chaos in Derby and the focal area
Derby s a crossroads roads for East to WEST and Nartlh: to South, with road, raill and airline inks

1 use this junction daily often many times and the congestion problem iis resly only around
traditional rush hour + Friday pm and it

the flyover will total alter the environment at present we have a wild iife development viz a
permanent iake, with many spedes of animall, wihere the proposed fiyover development wouid
destroy during its development

analysis of the traffic will demonstrate an excess number of commercial developments and
alternatives to these should be investigated nationally

removal of traffic from the road is a sensible solution rather than build an inexhaustible supply of
roads which will never be adequate

in these days of carbon emission this seems a more sensible approach

noise will be an issue and consultations around this area are not encouraging as tree fences make
little difference whereas speed and road surface do and we gather there will be no speed limit.

interestingly the A38 has been dosed further south recently due FLOODING

If this must be constructed why not an underpass, under the denwent tes more expensive but more
satisfactory over the many years of its lifetime

Dr John Spincer MB ChB MRCGP DRCOG DM MFFLM
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